
• UU Dinner Money Day for w/c 20/06 

• New reception 2022 Induction 
13.10—2.45 pm 

Tues 

Thurs

• Reception Heights & Weights 
 
 

• Woodland Work LU  

• Wellbeing Club 3-4 pm 

• Deadline to order class/leavers  
photos online from Tempest 

Mon 

Fri 

w/c 20th June 2022—No 33 

Newsletter  

• Y2 Cricket Afternoon—Ombersley—
packed lunch and PE Kit—letter 
sent 13/6—return 3.15 pm 

Weds 

• Reception £6.60 Music Festival pay-
ment due—P4S 

• Ice cream/ice lolly sale 50p/£1 

Friends Ice Cream Sale 24/6 
On Fridays starting 24/6 (and Thursday 21st July—
last day of term) Friends will sell ice cream to the  
children to eat at the end of the day. 
Rocket lollies are 50p. Cornetto’s are £1 
• Children do not need to bring money to school. 
• That will be the adult’s job at pick up 
• It will work very much like a bake sale 
• Children will be dismissed and Friends will be on 

the playground selling lollies/cornettos 
• You (or the adult collecting your child) can pay 

them if you would like you child to have one 
• No money needed in school—no ordering needed 

It is very exciting to have taken the children 
back to the Three Counties Show, after three 
years break! The children sang beautifully and 
had a wonderful (if hot, hot, hot) day. Our 
teaching students are coming to the end of 
their placements at the moment so we would like 
to thank them all for their time and energy 
working with our children. Our Governor Teach-
ing and Learning committee met this week to 
look at the attainment of our pupils after two 
years of COVID disruption to learning. They 
were really pleased to see the impact our staff 
have made on the social, emotional and academic 
progress pupils have made in the curriculum. 
Through lessons, interventions and lots of    
wonderful opportunities. We have also had    
governor visits from Mrs Clarke to look at PE 
and French, as well as Mrs Rowley to look at  
Science. Thank you to our hardworking governor 
team for all their time. We were very excited to 
have our new intake meetings this week and 
meet our new families. The first taster session 
is next week and we can't wait. Have a good 
weekend.  
              Mr Gromski and the team. 

Y2 Cricket Afternoon 22/6 
Please can Y2 bring a packed lunch to school. They 
should come to school on Wednesday wearing their PE 
kit with school sweatshirt/cardigan, bring a water 
bottle and a sun hat and have sun cream applied at 
home if appropriate. Please provide a coat or track-
suit if the weather turns colder. The bus will depart 
at 12 and return for 3.15 pm. 

Bridge Closure w/c 20/6 
One of our lovely dinner ladies spotted a sign just 
before the bridge that said Tibberton bridge would 
be closed next week. 20/6 for 5 days. Sadly we don’t 
know anymore than this but hopefully this notice will 
enable you to plan your journeys to avoid the bridge. 

COURAGE is our value this half-term  
This is a very pertinent value as our Y3 and Y4 pupils 
prepare for their outdoor and adventurous trips. Our 

Y4’s are also preparing to move onto their next schools 
where their courage will help them to settle and flour-

ish in larger settings.  Courage comes in many forms 
and is also being able to stand up for what you believe 
in and do the right thing, even when it’s hard. In the 

Bible story Daniel and the Lions (Daniel 6: 10-
18) Daniel decided to follow God even though he knew 

he might be thrown into the pit of hungry lions! His 
courage teaches us that we need  courage to make the 

right decisions and stand up for our beliefs and for 
others. 







After School Clubs from  7th June for 5 weeks  only for those children that have received 
confirmation of a space 

 
Wellbeing Club Y 1,2,3,4 Tuesday 

3-4 pm 
7/6-5/7 
inclusive 

Staff tbc 

 
Usual Routines from June 2022 unless Teacher has stated otherwise  

elsewhere in the newsletter 
 

Class Class email  
address 

Drop  
Off 

Pick  
Up 

PE Woodland 
Work 

PE 

LU lu@tibberton. 
worcs.sch.uk 

8.45 
am 

3.00 
pm 

Monday Tuesday 
All LU  

N/A 

MU mu@tibberton. 
worcs.sch.uk 

8.45 
am 

3.00 
pm 

Monday 
All MU

(outdoor) 

Tuesday 
Y1’s only 

Friday 
PM 

(outdoor) 

UU uu@tibberton. 
worcs.sch.uk 

8.45 
am 

3.00 
pm 

Tuesday 
PM 

(outdoor) 
 

N/A Wed’day 
PM 

(outdoor) 

Dates for the Diary (updates in red) 
 

• Monday 20th June—Reception Heights & Weights—opt out—letter sent 5/5 
• Monday 20th June—Y4 Pinvin Meet the teacher—6pm—parents & pupils 
• Wednesday 22nd June—Y2 Cricket Afternoon—Ombersley—letter sent 13/6 
• Thursday 23rd June—New Reception 2022 induction session 1.10—2.45 pm 
• Friday 24th June—£6.60 due for reception Music Festival via P4S 
• Tuesday 28th June—Reception Music Festival—details sent home 7/6 
• Tuesday 28th June—No LU Woodland Work today due to Music Festival 
• Thursday 30th June—Sports Day—pm 
• Friday 1st July—St Nicholas Y4 Transition Day 1 of 2—letter sent home 03/05 
• Saturday 2nd July—Tibberton School Summer Fete—confirmed 
• Monday 4th July—Tibberton New Class Transition Day 
• Monday 4th July—St Nicholas Y4 Transition day 2 of 2 
• Monday 4th July—Witton Middle School Transition Day 
• Monday 4th July—New Reception 2022 induction session 9—11 am 
• Friday 8th July—Reserve Sports Day pm 
• Tuesday 19th July—End of Year Production—details tbc—1.30 pm & 5.30 pm 
• Wednesday 20th July—Leavers Disco Y4 from 5.30 pm rest of school 6.15—7.15 pm 
• Thursday 21st July—Leavers Service—9am for approx. 1 hour 
• Thursday 21st July—Break up for summer holidays 3pm 
• Friday 22nd July—Summer Holidays children not in school—school closed 







Friends Needs You!! 
 

For the last five years, Claire      
Richardson and I (Sophie Corkhill) 
have immersed ourselves in the 
School Friends Committee. We both 
felt like we had years of time to        
invest in the school to try and make a 
difference, not only to school funds 
but school life.  
Between us we will have had 7      
children spend their school years at 
Tibberton.  
We write to you as our time as Co-Chairs on the Friends 
Committee is coming to an end in July.  
We are sending out a plea for help in the form of new & 
fresh Co-Chairs or even Chair to run the Friends             
Committee.  
It is absolutely vital that these roles are filled, the      
Committee raises funds that pay for and contribute to a 
huge amount of school equipment and events that the 
school cannot afford.  
We have raised funds that have enabled school to purchase 
iPad, laptops, interactive whiteboards and outdoor      
equipment.  
The funds raised allow us to give all of our children the 
best start to their time at school. 
Without parents coming forward, sadly the Committee   
cannot run and the incredible extras that are available in 
school will no longer be viable as quite simply the funds that 
the Committee raise will no longer be there.  
If anyone can give up some of their time to contribute to 
helping Tibberton continue to raise much needed funds , 
please see myself or Claire Richardson.  

Thank you! 


